
From: Christina Busse  

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 1:13 PM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Jesuit Housing 

 

My name is Christina Busse and I live at  1810 Mershon Dr, Ann Arbor, MI 48103.  I am writing in support 
of the Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 Wayne Street.  I 
have been a member of St Marys' Student Parish for five years and believe the Jesuits of the parish 
would not only be good neighbors but also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they 
have for the past ten years.  I appreciate that the Jesuits have provided our parish with a leadership that 
promotes openness, understanding and a spirit of helping everyone in our community; values that make 
for great neighbors. 

 

I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that all 
members of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important issue. 

 

Again, I ask that you please vote and encourage the vote in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 

 

Thank you very much,  

 

Christina Busse 

 


